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Revisions to Chapter 4 of the Alaska 
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 Chief Engineer  
   
 

 
Chapter 4 of the Alaska Highway Preconstruction Manual (HPCM) is revised effective 
September 2, 2022. 
 
Use these revised project development procedures on all new project starts after 
September 30, 2022. 
 
Downloads for the HPCM are available at: 
 

https://dot.alaska.gov/stwddes/dcsprecon/preconmanual.shtml 
 

For any question regarding this directive, contact Lars Gregovich, P.E., Preconstruction 
Standards Engineer at lars.gregovich@alaska.gov, Microsoft Teams, or 465-6968. 
 
Distribution:  
 

Liz Balstad, Federal Aid Program Manager, Statewide 
Luke Bowland, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Central Region 
Rob Carpenter, Deputy Commissioner, Statewide 
Mike Chambers, Statewide Publication Specialist, Statewide 
Jennifer Coisman, Project Control, Central Region 
Elizabeth Dunayski, Grants and Projects, Statewide 
Shelly Dykema, Project Control, Northern Region 
Lars Gregovich, P.E., Preconstruction Standards, D&CS, Statewide 
James Marks, Director of Program Development, Statewide 
Amber Marshall, Project Control, Southcoast Region 
Kirk Miller, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Southcoast Region 
Adam Moser, Programming Manager, Statewide 
Rich Pratt, P.E., Chief Bridge Engineer, Statewide 
Sarah Schacher, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Northern Region 
Paul Sprenger, P.E., Engineering and Operations Team Leader, FHWA 
Matt Walker, P.E., State Traffic and Safety Engineer, D&ES, Statewide 

 
Attachments: Chapter 4 of the HPCM 
  Table of Contents for Chapter 4 
 

Department of Transportation & Public 
Facilities 
Statewide Design & Engineering Services 
Division 
 


